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From: --------@excite.com 

Subject: Re: Fractional Ownership  

Date: 01/14/2009 11:34 AM  

To: fred_magid@yahoo.com,fred_magid@hotmail.com 

Attachments: 

 
  

Good Morning Freddy, 

Hope all is well with you and your family and that you're enjoying your time with them during your 
time off.   I hate to bother you while you're off, but I need to check to make sure that everything 
has been set up for the sale of our 2 timeshares and the enrollment into ICE.   It's been over a 
month since our first meeting in Cabo, you stated that within 72 hours after we return home that 
we'd receive 3 documents, then in your email on 12/15 (copy attached) it states we'll receive 
them at the beginning of January.  So far we haven't received anything.   Also you stated we'd 
receive our membership information in the mail from ICE within a month, which we also haven't 
received.  So when you get an opportunity, can you please check on these items and respond 
back.   Thanks so much, take care. 

 


